From: —
Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2022 9:51 AM

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox

Subject: Objection to Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278
Hi,

My name is Brendon Baker and I live at 220 Grove Road Bywong NSW 2621.
[ strongly object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago (Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278).

[ believe that Veolia’s toxic industrial waste incinerator will undermine the health of all residents in the
Goulburn/Bungendore areas, with potential to impact areas of the broader ACT. I have two small children and we've had
to re-think purchasing property around Mount Fairy/Tarago/Bungendore. A goal we've been working towards for a few
years now.

There is no good environmental or economic use case for this project, and it will have a net negative that will be felt in the
area for the next half-century. Veolia are looking for their next profit source - their landfills are filling up. We shouldn't
prioritise private profit over public health.

[ have made no political donations over the last 2 years, and I accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.

Regards
Brendon



